
 
Lehman College 

City University of New York 
     Minutes of the Meeting of April 05, 2012 

Senate Undergraduate Committee on Curriculum 
 

Present:  Banoum, B.; Feinerman, R.; Gorokhovich, Y.; Hyman, D.; Jacobson, B.; 
Whittaker, R.  
 
Also Present: Becker, S.  
 
A quorum was  not present.  All votes taken were unanimous.  
 
1. The committee approved the minutes of the meetings of March 12, 2012.  

 
2.  A proposal from the Department of Earth, Environmental, and Geospatial 

Sciences to change the Degree requirements for the Interdisciplinary Program in 
Environmental Science, B.S. was approved, pending minor editing. 

  
3.  The committee approved proposals from the Department of Earth, 

Environmental, and Geospatial Sciences to change the alpha code and course 
description of GEP 210 and the alpha code of  GEH 235. 

 
4. Proposals from the Department of Earth, Environmental, and Geospatial Sciences 

to create new courses ENV 211, ENV 255, ENV 270, ENV 326, GEP 360 and 
ENV 420 were approved, subject to minor editing. 

 
5. A proposal from the Department of Earth, Environmental, and Geospatial 

Sciences to change the hours, description, credits, alpha code and number of GEO 
440 was approved, pending minor editing. 

 
6. The committee approved the Distribution Calendar for Fall 2012 through Spring 

2013.  COM 212 and COM 213 (which no longer exist) were replaced with MMS 
213 and MMJ 217. 

 
7. Proposals from the Department of Languages and Literatures to create 

experimental courses, IRI 101 and IRI 102 as well as to change the note and 
prerequisites of SPA 201 were approved, the first two with minor editing. 

 
8. The committee approved a proposal from the Interdisciplinary Program in 

Linguistics and the Department of Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences to change 
the prerequisites of LNG (SPV) 312. 

 
9.  A proposal from the Department of English to change the Degree Requirements 

of the 31-41 credit major in English, B.A. , was approved. 
 



10.  A proposal from the Department of Philosophy to change the Degree 
Requirements of the B.A. in Philosophy was approved. 
 

11. The UCC will join with the Ad Hoc Committee and hold its next meeting on 
April 18th at 12:30 in Carman 263. The UCC will also meet the week after that, 
April 25 in CA 263.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Jacobson 
Secretary, pro tempore 
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